
2018 Compost Center Update 

City of Marshall – Residents Only 

Site Address: 619 Homer Rd. (east of the Public Works Garage) 

Site Hours: 9:00am to 3:00pm; Friday and Saturday’s 

2018 Operational Dates: April 20 through November 17;  

Scheduled Closure Dates: July 6 & 7, August 31, September 1 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

• There will be a charge to use the compost site beginning this year.  
 

• You must purchase a punch card for $20.00, which will provide 10 visits to the 
compost site.  Multiple punch cards may be purchased. 
 

• You must present your Picture ID showing residency and punch card to the 
attendant when you visit the Compost Site. 
 

• The card will be punched for every visit to the site, even for multiple visits on the 
same day. 
 

• Punch Cards can be purchased at the City Hall Finance Dept. and Welcome 
Center or by mail see below.  The Welcome Center is open on Saturday and 
Sunday’s. 
 

• Punch Cards will be available for purchase beginning Monday March 26, 2018. 

 

• The City will not replace any lost cards. 

 

• Township residents and contractors will not be allowed to use the compost site. 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Send the below information and payment, a punch card will be mailed to you 
DO NOT INCLUDE THE $20.00 ON ANY UTILITY CHECK, SEND A SEPARATE CHECK 

 
Name: _____________________________ Phone Number:___________________________ 
 

Address: ___________________________ Number of Cards: _______X$20.00 = __________ 

Make checks payable to:   City of Marshall, 323 W. Michigan Ave., Marshall, MI  49068 


